
 

 

Listening to ‘Pupil Voice’ at Whale Hill Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. How does your teacher’s marking or feedback help 

you?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. What have you enjoyed most about this year? 

 Football matches. 

 PE. 

 Art. 

 School trips. 

 Boggle Hole. 

2. What has been the most interesting topic or lesson that you 

have learnt about? 

 English.      

 RE. 

 Maths. 

 History. 

 Science. 

 History. 

 DT. 

 

3. If Year 5 could change one thing for their new classes next year, 

what should it be? 

 Longer playtimes. 

 More time on work. 

 Chairs.  
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4. What are you most looking forward to about next year? 

 France. 

 Football. 

 New topics. 

 Meeting new teachers. 

5. What will you miss about being in Year 5? 
 

 Teachers. 

 Dinner staff. 

6. What has been your biggest challenge this year?  

 Reading. 

 Geography. 

 History. 

 Arithmetic. 

 Maths. 

 English. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7. Have you felt safe in school this year?  Who would you go to if 

you had a problem?  Can you give examples of how school keeps you 

safe?  What could be done better? Who are our safeguarding 

leads? 
 We have alarms. 

 Mr Forster. 

 Miss Lyons.  

 They keep an eye on us. 

 Mrs Marsden, Mr Forster, Miss McGee, Mrs Gordon. 

 

 

 

8.  How did you achieve your targets this year?  Can you give an 

example of how marking/feedback helped you? 

 It motivated us to try hard.  

 Encouragement.  

 Easy to understand.  

9.  How could school be greener? 

 Turn off heaters. 

 Turn off lights. 

 Turn off whiteboards.  



 

Children who took part in the pupil voice interview: 

 Olly, Ollie, Declan, Elvie, Lillie, Isla, Sophie, Nicole.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interviewed by: ________________     Date: _______________ 

 


